
 

 
   

                 

             

  

                   

               

 

            

            

     

         

         

Downs Link 
Advance Notice 

The annual vegetation cut will be carried out on 
the Downs Link by contractors at various times 
during October and November 2025.  
This cut helps keep the path open as well as 
pro-moting fresh growth of ground flora in the 
spring. 

During this time please 

∗Be extra vigilant.
∗Follow instructions on any signage.
∗Follow instructions from the contractors.

Enquires should be sent to countryside@westsussex.gov.uk 

We apologise of any inconvenience caused. 
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